Harrah

Sales Tax Collections: collections from last month $185,904.20
THANK YOU for shopping Harrah First!

CITY WIDE YARD SALE

THE CITY COUNCIL VOTED TO APPROVE
MAY 3, 4, 5, & 6 AS DATES FOR THE CITY
WIDE YARD SALE. SIGN-UP TO PARTICI-
PATE WILL BE APRIL 9TH THROUGH MAY
1ST. YOU MAY SIGN-UP AT CITY HALL
DURING THIS TIME. THE FEE IS WAIVED
BUT YOU CAN PURCHASE SIGNS FOR $3.00

EACH.

BULK TRASH PICK-UP

The next bulk trash pick-up will be
Saturday, April 14, 2018.
Please call Harrah Disposal 454-3875
by Friday, April 6, 2018 before 4:00 p.m.
fo be added to the list.
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REMINDER: FOR AFTER HOUR
UTILITY EMERGENCIES CALL
THE HARRAH POLICE
DEPARTMENT NUMBER
405-454-2222

March 1, 2018 Park Board Meet-
ing 6:30 p.m. at City Hall

March 8, 2018 Planning
Commission Meeting, 6:30 p.m.
at City Hall

March 15, 2018 Clty Council and
HPWA Meetings, 7:00 p.m. at City
Hall

March 30, 2018 City Offices
Closed for Good Friday

HAPPY

PATRICK'S
- DAY!

FOR YOUR CONVIENCE THE
CITY OF HARRAH UTILITY DE-
PARTMENT OFFERS AUTOMAT-
IC WITHDRAWAL FROM CUS-
TOMERS CHECKING AC-
COUNT. IF YOU ARE INTEREST-
ED BRING IN A VOIDED CHECK
AND FILL OUT THE FORM .
ANGIE WILL BE HAPPY TO GET
YOU STARTED.



Public Notice

City of Harrah, PWSID# OK 2005506, NOV No. P-2005506-17-1

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

The City of Harrah Has Levels of Radionuclides Above Drinking Water Standards

Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Even though this was not an emergency, as our
customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we are doing to correct this situation,

We routinely monitor for the presence of drinking water contaminants, Averaging results for a four calendar quarter
period shows that our system’s average levels are as follows:

Twelve Month Period Gross Alpha Annual Average
January 1, 2016 to December 31, 2016 17 pCi/L
April 1, 2016 to March 31, 2017 16 pCi/L

DEQ records indicate that more recent samples show your water system is now meeting the
MCL or TT standards. Therefore, your system has returned to compliance with these drinking
water standards.

Exceeding the standard, or maximum contaminant level (MCL} is a violation, The standard for Gross Alpha, Excluding
Radon and Uranium is 15 pCi/L

What should I do?

You do not need to use an alternative (e.g., bottled) water supply. However, if you have specific health concerns,
consult your doctor.

What does this mean?

This is not an immediate risk. If it had been, you would have been notified immediately. Certain minerals are
radioactive and may emit a form of radiation known as alpha radiation. Some people who drink water containing alpha
emitters in excess of the MCL over many years may have an increased risk of getting cancer.

What happened?

The presence of Alpha radiation is natural occurring in the Garber Wellington Aquifer. Many water systems in Central
Oklahoma use the Garber Wellington Aquifer and experience similar results.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this Public Natice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).

This notice is being set to you by the City of Harrah, PWSID No. OK2005506.

For more information, please contact: The City Manager, Earl Burson, at P.O. Box 636, Harrah, OK. 73045 or {405) 454-

2951.
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